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Tokyo, 29 September 2011: One of NAA's primary objectives is to create a multifunction airport with 

the ability to meet the diverse range of aviation needs.  As part of this effort, we are proud to 

announce the launch of our English language Narita International Airport B2B website at 11:00am 

today (29 September), providing assistance for those wishing to start a business operation at the 

airport.  

The launch of this website will enable business operators from around the world, ranging from airlines 

considering operating at Narita to businesses wanting to open an outlet at the airport, to obtain a wide 

range of information.  

For us, too, we believe that by providing support for airlines and business ventures at Narita Airport, 

we will be able to enhance our functions and, as a result, provide greater convenience for customers 

using this airport.  

(Example of B2B website screen  ※Website URL: www.naa.jp/en/b2b/) 
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